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NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2012 

 

AUSTRALIA DAY 2012 

  

 

Even though the weather was looking bad in the morning a total of 12 boats 82 members and 

friends attended the Australia day function at North Arm Cove. As usual a great time was had by all. 

After the singing of the national anthem the medals were awarded to the winners and the left over 

beer and pies from the contests was consumed. 

A full set of Photos of the Australia Day event are on the clubs website www.psmyc.org.au  

Results  

Ducky Race:            KIRONA. Bob Meale won the rubber duck race for the second time.  

Best Dressed Boat: ENCORE  

Best Dressed Lady: This went to Mia on FOOTLOOSE   

Best Dressed Man: This was won by a guest Hugh from Mudgee on HIGHLIFE  

Beer Drinking Boat Race: PIZZAZ The Beer drinking was a close contest with the team of Phil Warner                                                                                                                                                 

Alan Bridge Bob Meale and Kira Meale winning by half a spill. 

Life Jacket Race: This event was won by Charlotte in the juniors and a tie between Barry and Leah in 

the seniors. 

 

 

http://www.psmyc.org.au/
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FISHING TOURNEMENT 

We could not have ordered a better day for our annual fishing contest it was hotly contested with 

teams on APACHE - SHELBY - PIZZAZ - KAOS - ANARCHY - SCORPION - HULLABALOO. Several boats 

had members who caught their first marlin The Commodore on APACHE fought and tagged his first 

Barry and Steve on KAOS caught and tagged their first marlin.  

Results  

 1St.The winner (again) was SHELBY. 

 2nd The runner up ANARCHY. 

 3rd KAOS. 

 

BOAT TRIAL 

The clubs next event and final for the summer / autumn series is the BOAT TRIAL is to be held on 

Saturday 21st APRIL. This is a great outing lots of fun for all on board your boat .Get friends family 

other members together for a great boating day. The starting time and area will be announced 

shortly. 

COMINGS AND GOINGS 

Congratulations to John and Deb Sharpe who have purchased a new 47 Riviera Enclosed again we 

believe to be named SHARPEST  

Congratulations also to Daryl and Dianne McNally on their soon to arrive Carver 466 to be named 

Double D  

Peter and Deb Delore were extremely lucky they did not lose their boat when a battery exploded 

and caught fire whilst at the Anchorage Marina. They were not on board at the time but luckily the 

smoke was spotted by another boat at the marina that organised the brigade to put it out. 

FUEL 

The current fuel arrangement with dAlbora has been reinstated now that the fishing competitions 

are over .The price remains as bowser price less 28 cents for purchases of 5000 litres by group 

total. Contact Colin Brown for details and bookings .Ongoing negotiations are underway with the 

current supplier and also The Anchorage. We will advise developments.  


